
Community meeting to discuss

A NEW INCLUSIVE

PLAYGROUND
The City of Cambridge will be holding a community meeting to discuss 

a new Universal Design playground project, which will be the first of its kind in the City, 

and located at Mayor Thomas W. Danehy Park

Russell Youth Center

680 Huron Avenue

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 19th, 

2019

6:30pm-8:00pm

City staff, along with the design firm of Weston and Sampson, and a focus group of 
parents and educators will present initial site analysis findings and preliminary 

design thoughts which will include accessible play opportunities for children of all 
abilities along with passive areas for residents of all ages. The new playground will 

be constructed on the empty plot of city space at Danehy Park adjacent to Field 
Street.

The City of Cambridge does not discriminate on the basis of disability. The City of 
Cambridge will provide auxiliary aids and services, written materials in alternative 
formats, and reasonable modifications in policies and procedures to persons with 

disabilities upon request.

For further information, please contact Paul Ryder, Project Director –

pryder@cambridgema.gov

mailto:pryder@cambridgema.gov

